
Frequently Asked Questions: 
 
I do not regularly attend Church of the Resurrection.  May my children come to 
Vacation Bible School? 
Of course!  Vacation Bible school is open to the whole community. 
 
How do I register my children? 
Click on the 2016 Registration Form, complete the form and return it to the Church of 
the Resurrection office.   
 
What are the ages for children to attend VBS? 
Your child can be as young as four years old (or currently attending preschool) up to 
completing fifth grade to attend VBS.   
 
What does my child need to bring to VBS? 
All your child needs to bring each day to VBS is their smile.  (and have sunblock on!) 
There will be snacks each day for the kids and plenty of water.  We will also provide a  
T-shirt on Monday that they can wear during the week.  Please do not bring your own 
food or personal items as they are frequently lost when the children travel to their 
different activity stations. 
 
Can I still register even if my child cannot attend all five days? 
Yes!  We would love to see your child anytime during the week.  Unfortunately, we are 
unable to prorate our registration based on attendance. 
 
Do you need adult volunteers? 
Yes.  If you are interested in volunteering for VBS, please fill out the Volunteer 
Registration Form and return it along with your child's registration form. 
 
Do you need youth volunteers? 
Absolutely.  We could not run VBS without our important youth counselors.  Youth who 
have completed 6th grade and beyond are welcome to register to volunteer. Please fill 
out the Volunteer Registration Form and return it to the Church of the Resurrection 
office.   
 
 


